
 
Allergy Alert 

 
August 12, 2010 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you that a student in your child’s school has a severe 
peanut/nut allergy.  Strict avoidance of peanut/nut products is the only way to 
prevent a life threatening allergic reaction.  We are asking your assistance in 
providing the student with a safe learning environment; please do not send 
peanuts, peanut products, or tree nuts of any kind to school. 
 
If exposed to peanuts/nuts the student may develop a life-threatening allergic 
reaction that requires emergency medical treatment.  Extreme reactions can lead 
to shock and death. 
 
When students eat lunch in the cafeteria, there will be an allergen free table for 
cafeteria tray lunches and any allergen free sack lunches.  If your child has eaten 
peanuts or nuts prior to coming to school, please be sure your child brushes 
his/her teeth and washes his/her hands prior to entering the school.   
 
We appreciate your support of these procedures.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jania Peace, RN 
 
 
 
 

 
 


